
 

News Release  
          
 

 

For details on this and other City of Campbell River services, events and information, 
please visit our website at www.campbellriver.ca 

October 25, 2017    

Zoning Bylaw review – Share your ideas for the future of Campbell River! 

What you think about secondary dwellings, urban agriculture, shops and services and plans for 
the development of Quinsam Heights? 
 
The City of Campbell River is updating its Zoning Bylaw and invites residents, business owners 
and community organizations to review proposed changes. 
 
The next public consultation opportunity takes place Wednesday, Nov. 1 from 5 to 8 pm. at the 
Maritime Heritage Centre and will focus on key topic areas including secondary dwellings, urban 
agriculture, shops and services, the estuary, and plans for development in Quinsam Heights. 
 
The drop-in event welcomes community members to attend any time throughout the evening to 
review and comment on the proposed policy directions. 
 
“The update is designed to align the Zoning Bylaw with the vision and land use directions 
outlined in the City’s Sustainable Official Community Plan,” says Amber Zirnhelt, manager of 
long range planning and sustainability. “Staff and Modus Planning have been developing policy 
directions based on community feedback we’ve heard to date, and we encourage people to 
review and share their thoughts on the proposed changes.” 
 
Following the open house, a draft Zoning Bylaw will be prepared for review by City Council, the 
City’s Advisory Planning and Environment Commission, and the community at another public 
consultation event in the new year. 
 
For information about the project and to sign up for email updates about events and activities, 
visit the project web page at campbellriver.ca/OCPreview. Or contact the City’s Community 
Planning and Development Services Department at 250-286-5725. 
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